

April 24th, 2001

Brian P. Lamb Flounder/Chairman/CEO C-Span Networks

Dear Randy:

Two things.

FYI, I was calling you a few weeks back to get your graduation date as my son was applying for a national fraternity scholarship from Phi Gamma Delta. There was a section for relatives who were Phi Gamma Delta alumni and I needed your graduation date as well.

(I want to you know that when the girls outside your office couldn't find it in your biography, one guessed 1953 and the other said 1943.)

has made the Dean's List in the Business School now four quarters in a row, so the only real similarity between you and him is the name. (I don't know what and I were thinking 20 years ago, we should have named him after someone important or worth emulating, like Elvis.)

I am enclosing a newspaper article I clipped out to send you awhile back. I think you should know that that statute of limitations on using your High School graduation picture is ten (10) years.

Your idol and mine,

